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Maker spaces are a new trend in schools and public spaces, especially libraries. Our library has a basic maker space started, and hopes to expand it soon with the help of some grants. For now, our maker space is a chance for students to unplug and let their creativity flow to create projects, art, or to tinker with basic materials. 





In the future, STEAM materials, like a 3D pen, electronics kits, little bits robotics, possibly Lego robotics, and other low tech materials will be added to advance the opportunities kids have to be creative with hands-on learning. 





Other than using the materials during free time during the day, there’s a hope that “maker hours” may be held during E2, probably on Mondays so kids aren’t taken away from time with teachers, and/or a maker club may form to encourage use and get kids into the maker movement. 





Maker Space? What’s that?
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